
     

Notification of Emergency Repair Works  
When:  Monday 27th June 2022 until Wednesday 13th July 2022 
Eneteq are working on behalf of ThamesWey undertaking engineering works on Church Street East for 3 weeks  
                                    
 

 
 
 

Contact: 
Further information can be viewed at the following websites: 
https://www.thamesweygroup.co.uk/notifications  
https://www.woking.gov.uk/major-developments/woking-integrated-transport-project/road-closuresand-diversions 
Project Manager: Warrick Jopling. Any queries please call: 0345 601 5515 or email: info@thamesweygroup.co.uk 


